
 

 
Summary of Notices of Privacy Practices 

 
 
River Hills Community Health Center takes its obligations and 
responsibilities regarding the protection of the privacy and 
confidentiality of your personal medical information very 
seriously. Our Notice of Privacy Practices:  
 
• Describes when we are required by law to disclose your 

personal medical information.  
• Describes when we may disclose your personal medical 

information unless you inform us otherwise. 
• Describes your rights regarding the protection of your 

personal medical information.   
 
A complete copy of our Notice of Privacy Practices can be 
found attached to this “Summary” or you may obtain a copy 
from the reception desk. You may also review a copy at the 
River Hills Community Health Center website at 
www.riverhillshealth.org. You may also contact the River Hills 
Community Health Center Privacy Officer at 641-954-9971, 
Ext. 1202, if you have any questions.  Thank you. 
 
Michelle Bowers 
HIPAA Privacy Officer  


